OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NBW MEXICO

May 13, 1987

Mr. A, L. Porter, Jre, Director
011 Conservation Commission
Box 811

Sants Fe, New Mex,

BRI
\ %“f'

Dear Mr. Porter:

Your letter of May 8, 1957 Tequested that this office check t\
sent status of the Western 011 Flelds, Inc. Amanda Sims No. 1-I in Ye~
S, T-22-$, R-37~E, ton

This well is presently a dual completion in the Drinkard and Tubb
formations as authorized by DC Order Na.-€5, However by gas supplement
No. 17 SE deted December 26, 1956 thlsywell was removed from the gas
schedule due to lack of production since-1954, :

Upen receipt of your letter Mr, Paul White of Western 01l Fields,
Inc. was contacted in regard to this matter, « White has informed me
that the well was perforated 100 feet to- low in the Tubb section, and is
34ng:dnto the gas system. _Howayey due to the small-

ness in size of theis t»@et and apparent inability to communitize with

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Rc F » u)ntgm
Proration Manager
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